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PRE-BALLOT NOTICEi 

 2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 

 

Ballots for the 2023 election for the Lake Don Pedro Owners’ Association Directors will be 

mailed out to our members by September 8, 2023. 

 

Members have until September 1, 2023 at noon Pacific Time to notify the Assoc. office of any 

corrections or changes to their mailing address before the final Voter List and Candidate List for 

the election are submitted for printing of the ballots.    

 

In order to be eligible to be counted, completed ballots must be returned to the Inspector of 

Election (as printed on the postage paid ballot return envelopes) at the following address: 

   

Lake Don Pedro Owners Assoc.  

c/o California Elections Company, 

P. O. Box 302021 Escondido, CA 92030-2021 

 

by  

3 pm on Friday, October 13, 2023  

 

The Inspector of Election and his staff will conduct the opening and tabulation of the ballots 

remotely and it will be available to view starting at 10:30 am, on livestream at the “Hacienda” 

5182 Fuentes de Flores, La Grange, CA 95329 on Saturday, October 14, 2023.   

 
iThis notice constitutes the "Pre-Ballot Notice” per state ordinance.  

CANDIDATES FOR THE  

2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 

 

There will be two seats to be filled in the upcoming October election of Directors, as two 

Directors' terms expire naturally this year. 

At the close of nominations on Friday, July 21, 2023, there were seven qualified candidates for 

the two Board Director seats to be filled on October 14th.  
 

The Candidates for the two Board of Directors seats in alphabetical order are: 
Kimberly Cheatham     
Chris Lowey      
Dan McKague      
Douglas McLain (incumbent)     
Eduardo Pedreira     
Barry L Prock      

John Woods 
 

It is gratifying to see so much interest in serving the members of the Association and our 

community. 


